
NEWS FROM WITHIN • 1ST FEBRUARY 2021

Isolation Times is back! We apologise for our absence, but I know
you will all appreciate that we have been occupied... So, here is
our most up to date summary of Brookfields’ events in photos.

We are delighted to announce that our
visitor pod visits can start from Monday 
1st February. If you would like to book a 
visit please call us on 01332 343840 so we 
can get you booked in.

Visitor Pod

Celeste and Rachael will shortly be sending you a letter giving you a comprehensive 
update on what has been happening at Brookfields, including our vaccine updates.

It is also our intention to do a catch-up edition of the Isolation Times so that you can 
see what our busy community has been doing whilst we were off-line. These are trying 
times for everyone, but we have been making the best of it, and have managed to be 
inventive in a bid to provide both interest and entertainment.

Burns Night
On Monday 25th January we celebrated 
Burns Night with a very Scottish lunch. 
Carrot and Lentil soup was the starter. 
Haggis served with Clapshot or Cullen 
Skink Pie were the mains on offer, with 
homemade Scottish shortbread with honey 
whisky cream & raspberries for pudding.

Lucille recited
the Ode to the 
Haggis (claiming
a vague Scottish 
link as her Great 
Grandad was a 
Scottish butcher!).



PICTURES OF THE WEEK

And don’t forget that we still have WhatsApp on our Brookfields mobile phone to
enable relatives to either call or video call their family. The number is 07958 621133.
If you wish to video call please let us know beforehand so we can set this up for you.

To accompany Burns Night we had snow at Brookfields on 25th January.


